Wellesley College Class of ’57 Green Fund

The Sustainability Advisory Committee is proud to support the Class of 1957 Green Fund, which was established to provide funding for initiatives designed to enhance sustainable practices at Wellesley, to reduce the college’s environmental impact, and to raise awareness about environmental issues on campus.

Funds from the 1957 Green Fund will be distributed in order to meet the needs of those projects determined to be the most worthwhile and the most feasible by the Sustainability Advisory Committee.

Rules for Grant Applications:

· Any member of the community may submit an application.
· Proposed projects must have the prior approval of relevant administrative departments.
· Preference will be given for projects that involve collaboration between students, faculty and staff, although individuals projects will be considered.
· Funds will be given only to those projects that are well planned, feasible and have a demonstrable outcome. Projects must describe how success will be measured.
· Projects must include a plan for publicizing the outcomes - via a report, a presentation, etc.
· Priority will be given to pilot programs.
· Typical award amounts will range from $1,000 to $10.000.
· Projects from this round of funding should be completed by the end of this summer.  There will be an additional call for proposals for projects to be carried out during the next academic year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications are due APRIL 18th and award recipients will be announced on May 1st. Applications can be submitted electronically to pwilloughby@wellesley.edu  or to the Sustainability Office.
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